
President’s Message 
Ron Lawrence 

June, 2019 
SoCal SAAC 

 
Greetings Gear Heads, 

June started with the Annual Wine Cruz a few car shows ultimately winding up to the 4th 

Annual Shelby Car Show June 29 on Saturday, sponsored by us SoCal SAAC Cobra Club. 

This car show is open to all Shelby related cars and trucks, original and replicas as well as 

all years non-Shelby Fords. The event will be held at Grape Day Park in Escondido on the 

grass. Be sure to register on line thru the Upcoming Events page under the June 29 title. 

Lots to choose from, enjoy the month, 

Cheers, Ron Lawrence 


